
NOTICE – RESEARCH PROJECT IN PROGRESS 
 

Study: Movements and Habitat use of Green Sturgeon, Rockfish, and 

Other Ocean Species 

Oregon State University and NOAA are collecting information on movements and 

habitat use of green sturgeon and other marine species along the Oregon coast. A 

line of 12 underwater acoustic receivers and transmitters will be anchored off 

Reedsport at 43o 45.3ꞌ N. latitude from 8 fathoms to 60 fathom (see below). This 

equipment will be deployed on ~ May 1, 2018 and will be recovered on June 1, 

2018. The surface buoys resemble crab gear but are marked “RESEARCH”.  If you 

find gear obviously adrift or grounded far from the project area, please retrieve it 

and contact us by email or phone shown below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

43o 45.3ꞌ 

Receivers and buoys will be on a line at 43o 45.3ꞌ N. 

latitude at depths of 8 to 60 fathoms.  

Surface floats on the research 

gear. 

For questions or lost and found 

research gear, please contact: 

Mary Moser 

206-860-3351 

Mary.Moser@noaa.gov 


